
 

 

 
 

Northern Region Hearing Board 
MEMORANDUM 

_______________________________________________ 
 
Date:  September 25, 2002 
To:  Northern Region Hearing Board Members and District Staff 
From:  Sissy Smith, Clerk to the Board 
RE:  Hearing Board Meeting scheduled for 
  Wednesday, October 2, 2002. 
 
 
Please be advised: the Northern Region Hearing Board Meeting tentatively  
scheduled for: 
 

Wednesday, October 2, 2002 
 

HAS BEEN CANCELED! 
 
 
 
 
 

Mark A. Kanai, Chair, Northern Region Hearing Board, has been duly notified. 
 
 

The next Northern Region Hearing Board Meeting is tentatively scheduled for 
Wednesday, November 6, 2002. 

 


